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Addressing Vandalism

I am deeply saddened to report that one of my campaign signs was destroyed within just 24

hours of being put up. These acts of vandalism are not merely attacks on my campaign, but

rather attempts to silence important conversations about the future of our education system.

It is disheartening that such destructive behavior is being used to undermine our efforts to

advocate for a better education system. My commitment to improving educational standards

and preparing our students for a bright future remains unwavering, despite these setbacks.

In light of this vandalism, I am calling on my supporters and the community for help. Your

support is vital in ensuring that our message about the importance of educational excellence

continues to reach voters. This attack won’t stop us from achieving our goals.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Ben Kolendo,

Candidate for Mat-Su Borough School Board - District 1

This concise press release addresses a campaign sign's destruction.

For more information on my campaign and educational platform, please contact me at:
Phone: (907) 268-9946 
Email: ben.kolendo@gmail.com
Website: benkolendoforschoolboard.com
Mailing Address: PO Box 870112 Wasilla, AK 99687
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